
  

   

President’s Letter: 

Hello to y'all. The month has gone by very fast. 

For those of you that were at the last reunion, Amanda talked about the story of the three trees. For those of 

you that were not there it is about three trees and their dreams and how those dreams come to be. Their lives 

did not turn out how they thought, but God used their circumstances and made their dreams happen. That can 

be one of the hardest parts of life, being open to where God will lead you. It may be as simple as helping 

someone out of 2 feet of snow or helping someone that is having a hard time. You have to be open. 

The Coordinator Selection Committee will be meeting to pick the next Coordinator. Please keep them in 

your prayers that they will pick the right person, and that person will follow God's guidance in picking the team. 

Pray for the next team, whoever they might be. Also start to prepare yourself for being open to God's calling for 

the upcoming weekend. You may be asked to serve on team. Or you may help the weekend by serving 

meals or helping with the fundraisers to assist those who can not afford the weekend. All I ask is that you be 

open to where God may take you. It may look like something simple, but it may be the most important thing of 

all. 
Praise God, 

Matt Johnson 

Aventura President 

Upcoming Reunions and Other Dates: 

January Reunion:  

Saturday, February 23, 7:00pm  

Praise Christian Fellowship, Barkhamstead 

Please consider bringing a favorite snack or soda to share!  

THE 
CROAKER 

Volume 33, Issue #2 

 



 

 

  

Birthdays: 

  

Jason Guerrera February 03 

  
 

 

Tori Parsons February 13 

  
 

 

Erica Seitz February 21 
 

 

  

  

 

Prayer Requests: 

Please feel free to send prayer requests to our ‘prayistas’: 

 Barb Clavette (JEClavette@snet.netor 482-0172)  

 Sandy Miller (SanJeanM@AOL.comor 482-5601)  

They will pass the appropriate ones along to the Croaker to be listed here and send out 

emails to the prayer chain. Be sure to let them know if you wish to remain anonymous or if 

you don’t want the prayer published at all. 

 

Web Stuff to Note: 

Art Richards and Rachel LePine are currently redesigning the Aventura site. Let us know 

what you'd like to see on the new site by messaging us on FaceBook! 

mailto:JEClavette@snet.net
mailto:SanJeanM@AOL.com
http://www.aventuract.com/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/163216490364454/


 

Servants of Aventura: 

President Matt Johnson (203) 206-4935 

Treasurer Amanda Johnson (860) 489-9606 

Corresponding Secretary Mikayla Kallsen (860) 283 8340 

Recording Secretary Sara LePine (203) 573 1780 

Publications   Rachel LePine (203) 573-1780 

Information & Registration Art Richards Jr. (860) 307-4806  

Reunions Sandy Miller (860) 482-560 

Prayista   Barb Clavette (860) 482-0172 

     Sandy Miller   (860) 482-5601 

 

Miscellany: 

 For information on Aventura, contact Art Richards 

at Registration@AventuraCT.com or call (860)-307-4806. 

 To put something into the Croaker, email Rachel LePine 

at Publications@AventuraCT.com or mhbaggins@sbcglobal.net. 

 Follow us on Twitter  @AventuraCT 

 For people who have been on an Aventura weekend, join AventuraCT on 

Facebook! 
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